
"Northern Light" steamboat January 18, 1890 
Hill to Capt. John Gordon 

Please send photo of "Northern Light", our firs 
steamboat, if you have one. If not, one of 
another vessel of ours, to be used in an articl 
on the resources of the Northwest by the hist- 
orian, E. D. Neill. 

JJH LetterBook, 10/24/89 - 6/9/90, p. 161 


